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May 28, 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Effective June 17, 2024, US Aluminum will be implementing a price increase on most 

aluminum and copper products.  Shur Flo, Pro Flo, Ultra Flo and fastener pricing will 

not be affected. 

 

The increase will be 7-8% on most aluminum products and 10% on all copper products. 

 

Although we will attempt to fill all orders completely, we do reserve the right to limit bulk 

purchases prior to the increase based on historical order patterns. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact your local sales representative or give us a 

call at (800) 877-7026. 

 

Thanks again for your business and best wishes for a continued safe and successful 

2024! 

 

Sincerely, 

  
Chad Harmon 

National Sales Manager 

US Aluminum Inc. 


